The South-Western City

Schools Council of PTAs W ’f?W"M

kindly invites you to join
Tuesday, September 26 @ CCHS
us at the 2023-2024.. el e

Registration - Dinner 5:30-6 p.m.
Meeting B-7 p.m.

Who? All SWCSD PTA unit board members may and SHOULD attend—especially principals and presidents

When? Tuesday, September 26, 2023
Registration/ dinner 5:30-6
Meeting 6-7
Where? Central Crossing High School cafeteria

Why? The annual school of information dinner is for networking, fellowship, and learning. An event to sup-
port all PTA units with valuable information and training to support a successful year.

At the conclusion of the evening, the lovely centerpieces courtesy of our host school, will be available for
purchase, so be sure to plan ahead.

How? Complete and return this form, with payment, to the address below as soon as you can, NO LATER
THAN September 12, 2023. This gives us time to plan and prepare for the evening.

PTA unit name: POC name

Number attending x $20 per attendee = total enclosed

This will be a district training event that can be paid for with unit funds. Please make checks payable to
SWCSD Council of PTAsmail to: Micki Young, attn: School of Information dinner. 5230 Denton Rd. Orient
OH 43146.




